
BERKSHIRE HATHAWAY 

KOENIGRUBLOFF’S

ELMHURST OFFICE

WEEK OF KINDNESS  

TEDDY BEAR DRIVE

Each year, the KoenigRubloff Cares 
Foundation hosts a “Week of Kindness”. 
During this week, all of our offices choose a 
charitable cause to highlight and support.

This year, our Elmhurst Office will be 
collecting donations of new teddy bears from 
June 10th-14th. These teddy bears will be 
given to children in hospitals as a cuddly 
form of comfort and support. 

Special thanks to Churchville School and PTA
Charitable Donations Committee!

Donation Dates: 

May 20th-30th, Main Entrance at Churchville School
Please make all monetary donations out to KoenigRubloff Cares Foundation*

We will accept drop off donations June 10th-14th at our Elmhurst Office 

630.834.0582 | 210 N York Street,  Suite 101

HELP BRING JOY TO KIDS IN NEED
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This is a not an Elmhurst D205 event*


